
January (date) 2025 (please send before 11AM Tuesday, Jan 21) 

 

Subject: Needham Referendum Vote   

 

Dear Members of the Select Board and Planning Board, 

I (we) write to urge you to move the Base Compliance Plan (“Base Plan”) forward for a Special Town 
Meeting without delay. 

On Tuesday, January 14, Needham voters rejected the “Neighborhood Housing Plan,” sending a 
clear mandate from the community. Elected board members should not disregard the will of the 
voters. 

The “Base Plan” was overwhelmingly supported at the Fall Town Meeting and should be enacted as 
approved. We look forward to confirmation at the January 21, 2025 select Board and Planning Board 
meetings. 

A Special Town Meeting should be scheduled for February 24, as promised. 

As your constituents, we trust you will uphold the will of the voters. 

Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(name) 

 

 


